
Silver Springs Masters HOA 
October 22, 2007 

Minutes 

 
Attendance:     Jerry Romero,   Jim Harsh,  Skip 
Domenick, John Buchhammer, Robyn Bailey 

1.  Little Lake Committee:  Jim Harsh came and asked the 
group about cleaning out the Little Lake drainage the east entrance area.  
He estimated that the work would cost about 4,000.00 to 5,000.00  This 
would improve the water flow and remove the cat tails and debris in the 
stream.  Thos present said that at this time the Masters HO has not 
budgeted this amount of money for the project.  This will be looked into 
later. 

2.  Budget 2008:    See attached copies of the proposed budget. 

3.  Other:  Jerry said that he had not heard back from our lawyer Jim 
Kenicott about the letter he was to send the four lone homes.  He will 
look into this.  Bus:  Robyn will call public works to remind them to 
slow down in our neighborhood.  She will also see if they can do some 
speed control. 

 

 

 

Next Meeting Nov.26, 2007   7:00p.m. 
 

 [Minutes written by Robyn Bailey] 


